
CLAIRTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 

TO: FAMILIES OF STUDENTS IN K – 5TH GRADE 

FROM: DEBRA MAURIZIO, ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL 

SUBJECT: SCHOOL SAFETY MONTH – PLANNED EVACUATION DRILL 

DATE: SEPTEMBER 13, 2021 

CC: GINNY HUNT, SUPERINTENDENT  

 

September is designated as Safety Month!  As part of this month-long emphasis on 
safety, an evacuation drill has been planned for Wednesday, September 15th at 
approximately 9:00 AM.  In the event of rain, the drill will be held on Thursday, 
September 16th.   

Staff and students will be walking to the Clairton Municipal Building and returning 
to the school as soon as possible.  The drill will be held in collaboration with the 
Clairton Police Department, Clairton Fire Department, Clairton Public Works 
Department, and all employees of the Clairton Municipal Building.   

Teachers will review procedures and students will know this is only a practice drill.  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  As always, 
the safety of your children are our number one concern!   

 


